
 

April 2020 Newsletter 

 
March Birthday’s:  
 LaGene Akers, Jerry Atkinson, Jean 
Einhaus, Judy Quinlivan, and Joyce 

Simcox.  To all of you a Belated 

Happy Birthday! 
 
April Birthday’s: 
Darlene Mumm, Cindy Rau, Barb 
Simon, Katie Stallman, Mary 

Talamantes.  To all of you a 
Happy Birthday! 
 

I hope this newsletter finds 
everyone healthy and safe in 
their homes.  Everything is so 
uncertain at the moment  
We have no idea if school will 
be open for the rest of the year.  
I will keep everyone updated 
when I hear something.  If you 
have any questions, just call 
507-390-4468 or drop me a line 
at lindabreyer@hughes.net.  
In the meantime, I hope you and 
your family stay safe, my 
prayers are with all of you. 
Linda 

 
Fish Fry Fundraiser 

The KC Fish Fry is cancelled for the 
year.  I will be sending your checks 
back with the newsletter.  Thank you 
to those who gave a donation. 
 

Appreciation Event 
The Districts Appreciation Event for 
volunteers on April 23 has been 
cancelled.  
 

 
Check out our updated website: 
www.grandparentsforeducation.org 

 

No School: 
Until further notice. 
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Board Meetings: 
No Board meeting April 6.   
 
 
Remember if you sign up a new 
volunteer, you will receive a $5 gift 
card from HyVee. 
 
 

Personal Notes: 
Below is our list of volunteers who 
are highly vulnerable.  Please keep 
all of these wonderful members in 
your prayers and drop them a line 
when you can.  
--Eric Eschenbach has been 
diagnosed with cancer and will be 
starting consultation and treatment 
at Mayo Clinic.  Keep him in your 
prayers and please send well wishes 
to: 717 Escalade Lane SE, Owatonna, 
MN 55060 
--Nancy Karsten just had eye surgery 
for a hole in her retina.  Recovery 
time is 8 weeks.  Keep her in your 
prays and send well wishes to: 434 
Clearview Place, Owatonna, MN  
55060 
---Sondra von Arb is out an about 
again.  Send cards to 1497 Autumn 
Drive SE, Owatonna, MN 55060 
--Mary Overlee-Olson: she is doing 
very well at the moment from her 
transplant and was getting out of 
the house before the virus.  Keep her 
in your prayers.  Send cards to 360 
Thomas Ave., Owatonna, MN  55060  

--Marsha Christiansen is doing great 
and moved to Faribault.  Send cards 
to 845 Faribault Rd.  Apt. 471, 
Faribault, MN  55021 
---Fred Ventura sends his love and 
best wishes to all at GFE.  Send cards 
to 566 Maple Drive, Owatonna, MN  
55060. 
If you know of anyone else who 
needs our support and prayers  
through surgery or a long illness, 
please let me know. 
 

Cashwise Food Booth 
Tentative dates May 13 and 14 and 
June 12 and 13. 
 

Board Members: 
Linda Breyer, Chairperson 
LaGene Akers, Co-Chair 
LuAnn Lafky, Treasurer, Fin. Advisor 
MaryAnne Higgins, Secretary 
Cory Peters 
Corinne Talley 
Ron Barth 
Ron and Sondra von Arb, Ex-Officio     
 
 


